
 
From: JOHN WING [mailto   
Sent: 29 May 2018 01:13 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Cc: rory.love  
Subject: Objection to to stopping up reference number NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Princes parade 
Hythe Kent 

 
Dear sir /madam  

I would like to this opportunity to object to the moving of the existing road along Princes 
parade in Hythe Kent reference (NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254).  

 
The reason for my objection is that if planning permission was to granted the road being 

moved would mean that I would no longer be able to park and walk with my mother 

 whom is in her late 80’s and sadly is suffering from mid stage dementia either 
along the seafront or the Royal military Canal. These outings with my mother are very special 

to us owing to the dementia only feels comfortable in familiar places where we 
have walked together over many years.  

 

I believe that there is no need for the road to be moved as the new development could be 
served from the road layout as it is today.  

 
Thank you for allowing me to raise these objections.  

 

John Wing  
 




